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PROPOSED TELSTRA TOWER

Dear Residents,

| am writing to bring your attention to the information you may have received
from Telstra concerning a proposed Telecommunications Tower at 72 Klumpp
Road, Upper Mt Gravatt. (Park 'n’' Ride)

Telstra will be holding a public information session with respect to this
proposal and | would encourage you to attend this forum and have your say.

This is an initial community session being held by Telstra and any proposed
development would require an Impact Assessable Application under the
Brisbane City Plan 2000.

As your local Councillor, | will be attending this meeting as | have some
questions and | encourage you to do the same.

At this time, Telstra have not submitted a Development Application to Council
and are holding this meeting to ascertain the public sentiment before
proceeding further.

The information session will be held on Wednesday 18 April 2012 at
the Mt Gravatt Hawks Soccer Club, Klumpp Road, Upper Mt Gravatt.
The information session is open to all community members to drop in
anytime between 5.00pm and 7.30pm.

If you have any other enquiries please don't hesitate to call the Ward Office
on 3403 7791 or by email wishart.ward@ecn.net.au

Kind regards

Krista Adams
Councillor for Wishart
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